


 
Mr. Finnemore presented the Outdoor Athletic Project Update.  He noted that occupancy has 
taken place at Tremper/Ameche Field, that occupancy will take place in approximately one 
week at the Bradford stadium, with their first game taking place on 9/22, and occupancy for 
Bullen will take place in mid-October. 
 
Mr. Finnemore presented the Utility and Energy Savings Program Report.  He noted that 
6% of the overall utility budget as compared to 5% last year has been spent this year. He 
indicated that this increase was a result in an increased use of air conditioning due to the 
very warm summer. 
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A joint meeting of the Kenosha Unified Personnel/Policy and Curriculum/Program Committees 
chaired by Mrs. Snyder was called to order at 6:26 P.M. with the following committee 
members present:  Mr. Falkofske, Mr. Kunich, Mrs. Marks, Mr. Moore, Mrs. Stephens, Mrs. 
Shane, Mr. Wojciechowicz, Mr. Wade, Mr. Garcia, Dr. Evans, Mrs. Karabetsos, Dr. Werwie, 
Ms. Riese, and Mrs. Snyder.  Dr. Savaglio-Jarvis was also present.  Mrs. Hamilton was 
excused and Mrs. Dahl was absent. 
 
Policy  and Rule 6456 –  Graduation Requirements and Removal of Policy 5270 –  Open 
Enrollment -Part Time  
Mr. Kristopher Keckler, Chief Information Officer, presented Policy and Rule 6456 – 
Graduation Requirements and Removal of Policy 5270 – Open Enrollment-Part Time.  He 
noted that Policy and Rule 6456 – Graduation Requirements was last updesRGpdes[(M)71 0.[(M)71B(ent)2[(S)neE0, e
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A meeting of the Kenosha Unified Curriculum/Program Committee chaired by Mr. Wade was 
called to order at 6:38 P.M. with the following committee members present: Mr. Garcia, Mrs. 
Snyder, Dr. Evans, Mrs. Karabetsos, Dr. Werwie, Ms. Riese, and Mr. Wade. Dr. Savaglio-
Jarvis was also present.  Mrs. Hamilton was excused. 
  
Mrs. Snyder welcomed Dr. Evans and Dr. Werwie, the newly appointed community members 
to the committee. 
 
Approval of Minutes –  June 14, 2016 Curriculum/Program  
Mrs. Snyder moved to approve the minutes as contained in the agenda. Mrs. Karabetsos 
seconded the motion.  Unanimously approved. 
 
Informational Item  
Ms. Luanne Rohde, Director of Early Education, presented the Head Start Semi Annual 
Report. She noted that in order to ensure that 389 students are enrolled in Head Start for the 
2016-17 school year the decision was made to expand Head Start to two additional locations- 



  
Future Agenda Items  
Mr. Wade indicated that the Advanced Placement Update, the Boys & Girls Club Gang 
Prevention Contract, and the Building Lifelong Trust (BLT) Reactor Group will be presented at 
the next committee meeting. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:57 P.M. 

Stacy Schroeder Busby 
School Board Secretary 

 
 
 

 


